
NOISE IMPACT ASSESSMENT 
 

Carriage House, Burton Park Road, Petworth, GU28 0JS 
 
 
 
The proposed development is for a modest one bedroom holiday let and a domestic vehicle 
store, incidental to Carriage House.  The proposed development will not therefore result in 
any significant or harmful intensification of noise from the property. The use remains a quite 
one, as appropriate to the site’s location within the National Park.  


